
21st October, 2012

 12 noon:     English Service  -  Ecc 11.1
   (Crèche)

1. Faith that trusts
2. Faith that waits
3. Faith that anticipates

  Psalms/Sailm:
• SP 25.1-6  p29 LM

• G 119.113-115 

• T 37.7-11  p253 CM

• G 62.5-6  

• SP 145.13b-18 p190 10101010

 Tea and Coffee in hall after this service

 6.00 pm:     English Service  - Luke 24.30-32
1. Blessed
2. Broken
3. Given

  Psalms:
• SP 43.3-5  p54 LM

• T 69.16-20  p305 CM

• SP 119(3).17-24 p158 LM

• T 27.1-4  p236 CM

•••• SP 16.7-11 (5st) p17 CM

Wed. 24th October:

 7.30pm: Midweek Meeting

Sun. 28th October:   (Creche and Sunday School)  

 12 noon: English Service
 6.00pm: English Service

WFM Coffee Afternoon: The local WFM will be holding a coffee afternoon on 
Saturday the 27th October in the Free Church hall @ 2pm.  This will be to 
launch the annual WFM project which this year is Project Africa, which aims 
to provide computers and construction at Dumisani Theological Institute in 
South Africa and also for Bibles and Bikes for the Congo.

Clocks changing:  Please remember that the clocks go back an hour at 
2am next Sunday morning (28th).  So please remember to put your clocks 
back an hour or you may end up at church an hour early.
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Visit Request:

If you would like to request a pastoral visit, then please insert your name 
and details, and you can place this request in the collection box, or 
pass it to the minister or elders, or post it to the manse.  If you prefer you 
can send the request by email: harrisfreechurch@hebrides.net or use 
the online form on the website: www.harrisfreechurch.wordpress.com

Name:
Address:

Tel.:
Any special reason for visit request:

Christianity Explored: The course began last Tuesday and will continue this 
Tuesday 23rd Oct. There will then be a week’s break before the next time we 
meet, on the 6th Nov. The dates following are the 13th & 20th Nov. and 4th and 
11th Dec.  We are grateful for the number who have applied to come on the 
course.  Due to there being so few wishing to come along for food beforehand, 
we will just be having tea and coffee on the evening.  Please come along for 
7.15.

All the above D.V.


